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To whom it may concern .

It is once again with huge regret that find myself writing again to oppose this ludicrous project.

Over the last year or so the Eastern road has been shut one day on four separate occasions. This has caused
chaos in the Portsmouth area.

Not only is Portsmouth an island with restricted access it is also one of the most densely populated areas of the
UK.

To think this project will go ahead just seems public opinion will be pushed aside...

There are so many people I talk to who are not aware that this project even exists , once informed they
understand the magnitude of disruption we face and then want to get involved in stopping the project.

I am yet to find one person who thinks this is a good idea.
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